Young, Shaneka -

From: Simmons, Jason A.

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 9:44 AM

To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: FW: HPB meeting on October 4 @ 5:30 PM
FYI

From: Brian Smith [mailto:w.brian.smith@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 9:34 AM

To: Simmons, Jason A.

Subject: Re: HPB meeting on October 4 @ 5:30 PM

Hi Jason,
Regretfully, I'm going to have to resign from my position as I'm no longer a city resident. As luck would have
it, I was offered a deal that was too good to be true (but it was), for a house on 12 acres just outside of Alachua.

I took possession of the property and have already started the moving process. If I recall, one of the
requirements for this position was to be a Gainesville city resident.

Brian Smith

On Mon, Oct 3, 2016 at 10:42 AM, Simmons, Jason A. <simmonsja@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Good Morning:

Just a note to remind you of the HPB meeting tomorrow at 5:30 PM in the City Commission Auditorium. You
should have your packets with the agenda. There are a couple of additions to the agenda including a request to
address the board with an informal presentation about the proposed renovation and alteration of a contributing
structure at 1125 SW 4™ Avenue and an informational item concerning the proposed windows for the new
construction of a house at 423 NW 4™ Avenue. The board had a condition in the approval of the COA (HP-16-
50) that the proposed windows be brought back to you for review.

Thank you very much for your service on the Historic Preservation Board.



